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Rules Committee,

Absolutely every person in this country should be able to cast their vote easily and know that it
counts. The only way to have a true democratic election is to have officials elected by the
popular vote. This is without a doubt what your constituents want and demand. Please move
HB2927 forward. It is the right thing to do. 
Thank you, 
Marilyn Dorsey

Marilyn Dorsey 
dmdorsey@q.com 
8934 NW Lorri Pl. 
Corvallis, Oregon 97330
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